
House Captains Shine Bright at Allesley! 
We are delighted to share that our House Captains have already begun to shine like true Allesley stars this week! 
They’ve been helping to lead our awards assemblies and have taken part in training sessions with Mrs Edwards 
and Mrs Lapworth to prepare them for their important role as ambassadors for our school. 
These young leaders will be showing new parents and visitors around Allesley, proudly sharing all the things 
that make our school so special. I’m really looking forward to our first meeting today, and I know each and 
every one of them is going to make us proud. 
It’s a joy to begin this journey with them, and I’m excited to watch them grow and flourish as our new Allesley 
Leaders. 
 
National Poetry Day lot's of our children enjoyed sharing poems on Thursday to celebrate National Poetry Day. 
Many of them have been (or will be) writing poetry in their English lessons too using a variety of styles across 
the school. Do you have a favourite poem?  
 
Harvest Festival ‘Appeal for tins’ we are still collecting tins which will be distributed to the Coventry Central 
Foodbank. This is a deserving organisation that provides emergency food parcels for families in need. We will 
celebrate our Harvest Festival at All Saints Church in Allesley next Wednesday 8th October.  
 
PTA we’re now busy planning our Halloween Disco Wednesday 22nd October  and Christmas Fete on Friday 28th 
November (save the date!). If you can spare even 30 minutes to help at these events, please do get in touch – 
every bit of help makes a difference. allesleyprimarypta@gmail.com  
 
The family information service offers a wealth of information and support to families in our area. Please visit 
the website for more information: https://cid.coventry.gov.uk/kb5/coventry/directory/home.page  
 
Have a great weekend, 
  
L Hoey 

Headteacher 
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Dear Parents, Carers, Children and Staff, Newsletter Date: 3/10/2025 

Such a lovely poem 
by Ben Hine  in Year 
6 about his      
neighbours black 
cat. 
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Year 1 Highway rat by Julia Donaldson recommended by Grace 

Year 2 The 3 little pigs by Ladybird books recommended by Arthur K  

Year 3 Roald Dahl’s Clever Tricks by Roald Dahl recommended by Rayan   

Year 4 Beast Quest Adam Blade recommended by Calum 
Year 5 The Sandbag Secret by Jon Blake recommended by Aerin   

Year 6 billionaire boy by David Walliams recommended by Mrs Edwards   

Orla R Year 5                Oliver B Year 3 

Charlie B-W Year 4    Thomas D Year 6 

Sofia M Year 1                Bella G Year 6 

Poppy’s thought of 
the week… 

 
Just a little bit of 

sunshine goes a long 
way, so be a ray of 

sunshine that 
brightens someone’s 

day  

 

Autumn 1 clubs: 
 
Monday - Nerf  - KS2—Mr Barker  
Tuesday - Girl's Football - KS2 
Wednesday - Multisport (cricket, tennis, hocky, Dodgeball, volley-
ball)- KS2 Mr Barker  
Thursday- Boy's Football - KS2 - Mr Knight 
Thursday - Nerf - KS1 - Mr Barker   
Friday - Football  - KS1 - Mr Barker  
 
These clubs will run right up until half term. 



Year 5 designed 
and created 
flowers this 
week, with the 
best chance of 
being pollinated 
by wind or by an 
animal. Our 
science displays 
are full of 
beautiful blooms!  

This week Year 2 in science tested how 
stretchy different material were.  

Celebrating our week  

Year 3 have been learning and 
performing some silly poems 
this week. We picked out fa-
vourite ones and came up with 
voices and actions to fit them.  

This week in Year 1 Science 
we learnt how to make wind 
socks and what they are used 
for. We also had a great time 
on our autumn walk on Tuesday 
afternoon  

Year 4 spent a 
very active PE   
lesson in the hall 
using their skills 
on the apparatus. 
They balanced, 
jumped, swung and 
climbed working in 
teams, encouraging 
and helping each 
other along. It was 
great fun!   

The Reception 
children have 
been focusing 
on all thing's 
autumn this 
week, They 
enjoyed making 
their own 
Hedgehog   
creations using 
the leaves we 
collected from 
the woods   
using brown, 
red, yellow and 
orange leaves.   

In Nursery at Group time we 
have been using Beat Baby to 
help us listen, focus and take 
turns to speak.   

Year 6 have been exploring the 
fascinating world of Ancient 
Greece, and the topic has 
sparked some   incredible    
creativity among our students. 
One standout piece is this 
unique dagger – carefully  
crafted to represent the kind a 
Greek warrior might have    
carried into battle. A          
wonderful example of          
imagination, historical          
understanding, and         
craftsmanship coming together! 


